
Dear Ms. Jackson, 

 

The Stibnite Gold Project, if approved, would directly impact my family, community and 

environment that I hold so dear. Idaho's population is growing at an alarming rate. We need the jobs 

that this project will have the opportunity to bring to our community and support our local 

businesses. We need to permit the project. 

 

I support the projects plan to repair the degraded elements of the environment and fish passage. 

Loss of fish passage, potential water degradation from previous mining activity and excessive erosion 

are all of great concern to our community. I hope they are able to reclaim the area impacted by 

historical mining. 

 

I appreciate your time and thoughtfulness. For the reasons I stated in my letter above, please permit 

the Stibnite Gold Project using alternative 2 and let Idahoans see the benefits of this important 

project. 

 

Most Respectfully, 

Kristina La Cross 

 

 

Name: Kristina La Cross 


